

THE ROTARY CLUB OF GEORGETOWN-SUN CITY MEETS TUESDAYS, 12:00 P.M. @ SUN CITY BALLROOM NOVEMBER 24, 2009

Quote of the Week

For two people in a marriage to live together day after day is unquestionably the one miracle the Vatican has overlooked.

Bill Cosby

Today's Program

The topic of Gary Brown's speaker will be identity theft.

Last Program -Nov. 17, 2009

Our speaker, Tom Astengo, was introduced by Gordon Bishop. His background was in finance, and he is currently the assistant manager for the census office in Georgetown.

Tom gave us a brief history of the U.S. Census Bureau and stressed the importance of an accurate population count. The Census Bureau will hire many workers in the next year to do the 2010 count.

Presiding Order

Presiding Lou Gibson
Prayer Al Cummings
Pledge Rene Mercier
4-Way Test Trubee Racioppi

Attendance

41 members and 7 guests

Visiting Rotarian

Robert Fite-Downtown

Guests of Rotary

Ernestine Brown- guest and wife of Stephen Brown John Rouse-guest of J. Mattison Wally Anderson-guest of Lou Gibson

Ailene Blunk-guest of G. Bishop Tom Astengo-speaker and guest of Gordon Bishop.

Happy Bucks (\$45)

www.RotaryDistrict5870.com

Significant Event

Stephen and Ernestine Brown celebrated their 47th wedding anniversary.

Roving Rotarians

Bob and Ethel Deffeyes have returned from a riverboat cruise through Holland, Austria, and Germany.

Gordon and Karen Bishop have returned after visiting Vermont, south Texas, and California.

Paul Harris Updates

Bill Miller handed out Paul Harris Awards. Harold Bergh is a Plus One, and Charley Ray is a Plus Two. Congratulations, Harold and Charley.

Chatsworth Company Auction

Our members were asked by President Lou to bring in usable items that could be given to Chatsworth for use in their annual auction. Much of this money is donated to our club to be used in Breakfast/Santa fundraiser.

Breakfast/Santa Update

The tickets were distributed at the Nov. 3rd meeting by Ben Gaines. Linda Roberts announced that if you are paying for tickets and writing a check, make the check out to Rotary. If you are making a donation, make the check out to the Chisholm Trail Foundation.

Signup sheets with times and dates are now available at the meetings for volunteers in the following areas: shopping at Walmart, guarding the truck in the parking lot, and wrapping the gifts.

HAPPY THANKSGIVING

Everyone, have an enjoyable and safe holiday weekend with family or friends.

Excerpts from Board Minutes-November 17, 2009

David Leas reported that he has two applications for membership, John G. Rouse and Walter Anderson. John is the new superintendent of Jarrell ISD, and Walter is a former Rotarian. Both applicants were approved unanimously.

John Skannal will be coordinator for RYLA next year, and he will be needing help from other members. We will support three campers next year.

President Lou received a thank you from Gail Buckley's Wheelchair Foundation for our club's donation to cover the cost of four wheel chairs. Gail is the wife of the District Governor. A motion was passed to honor the memory of four past members with our donation: Gaz Green, Graham Holloway, Hugh McAfee, and David Medley.

Future Programs

December 1-Byron Calcote
December 8-Susan Ward
December 15-Wrap presents
January 5-Biographies
January 12-Al Cummins
January 19-Kent Miller will
explain the Wheelchair Project.
January 26-John Chenoweth
February 2-Dick Will
February 9-Harold Bergh
February 16-Ed Deaton
February 23-Bob Deffeves

Important Dates

December 12-Breakfast/Santa
December 19-Deliver presents
December 22-no meeting
December 29-no meeting
January 30-Foundation Dinner

www.Rotary.org